
THREE RIVERS DISTRICT COUNCIL

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

Proposed Development at :

82A Toms Lane Kings Langley Hertfordshire

Planning Application Reference number :

24/0155/RSP

Notice is hereby given that an application has been submitted to Three Rivers District
Council by Mr and Mrs Milone for planning permission in respect of the following proposal :

Part retrospective: Installation of a vehicular crossover and pedestrian
access, alterations and extension to driveway, boundary treatments

including brick walls, railings and metal gates with associated
landscaping works.

A copy of the plans submitted may be inspected online at www3.threerivers.gov.uk/online-
applications/

Any person who wishes to make representations to the above mentioned Council about
these applications, should make then in writing to the Planning Department at the above
address no later than:

DATE:

For full details of how your personal data will be processed, please see
www.threerivers.gov.uk/privacy-notice.

Please be advised that any comments received will be made available for public inspection
through Planning Online on the Council’s planning website and will be placed on the
application file.

For further information please contact the Customer Service Centre on
01923 776611.

This notice may be removed after the date above
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